
 

Happy Holidays 
from  
Deptford 
Township 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Deptford Township Mayor & Council 

cordially invites you to enjoy the ride with 
us for the annual “Senior Light Bus Tour.” 
This delightful holiday tour begins at the 
Deptford Township Municipal 

Building on Thursday, December 
12th at 6:00PM. 

 
The tour is sure to put you in the holiday 
spirit as it travels through various areas of 
the community.  Light refreshments will 
be served immediately upon our return 

from the tour. 
 

We hope to see you there! 
For additional information contact 

 (856) 845-0804 


